
 
 

KCITE Chapter Meeting Minutes 
November 9, 2006 

MoDOT District IV 
 

 
Chapter Board Members Present: 
Mike Wahlstedt - President 
Paula Parke – Member Director 
Donna Coatsworth - Affiliate Director 
Alonzo Linan – Past President 
 
 

Attendance: 
KCITE Members – 41 
KCITE Affiliates – 17 
Student Affiliates – 0 
Non-Members – 4 
Speakers – 1 
TOTAL - 63

 
Section Board Members Present: 
Linda Voss  
 
Registration Activities: 
Meeting fees were collected and receipts were passed out during registration by the members of 
the Arrangements Committee.  In addition, 2007 membership applications and renewal forms 
were distributed and dues were collected.  Lastly, PDH forms were distributed. 
 
Introductions: 
Mike Wahlstedt welcomed the attendees and opened the meeting with introductions.    
 
Chapter Business: 
Several individuals have been nominated to run for the Member Director and Secretary/Treasurer 
positions.  The elections will begin on November 13th and will end on December 1st.  Once 
elections are completed, Arrangements Committee and Training Committee members will be 
appointed to fill the vacancies that are left on those committees.  If you are interested in serving 
on a committee, please contact a member of the Board. 
 
Chapter Activities: 
The Training Committee met on November 6, 2006 and discussed potential web seminars.  A 
seminar will be hosted by HNTB on November 14, 2006.  The next seminar will be on December 
5, 2006 at a location that is to be determined.  
 
Presentation: 
The topic was MoDOT’s “Smoother, Safer, Sooner Program”.  The speaker was Eileen Rackers 
who is the Missouri State Traffic Engineer.  Eileen discussed the “Smoother, Safer, Sooner 
Program” and showed a video recording that illustrated the effects of pavement markings along 
the side of the road during nighttime hours.  Eileen then answered questions from the audience at 
the conclusion of her presentation.     
 
Adjournment: 
Mike announced that the next KCITE chapter meeting will be held January 11, 2007.  Mike also 
discussed the ITE District 4 Leadership meeting from December 14th through the 15th and 
discussed the possibility of a KCITE dinner meeting.  Mike then adjourned the meeting.   


